
 

 

Dear Stephen 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION - LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION AND 

MEETINGS ACT 1987: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF REQUEST 

Council acknowledges your request dated 5 December 2018. 

Your request has been referred to the City Transformation Division of Council and is being processed 

according to the provisions of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987. 

Council will provide the information to you as soon as is practicable.   

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hutt City Council 

6 December 2018 
 

 

 

 

 

Stephen Hill-Ranger 

fyi-request-9195-e6473dd6@requests.fyi.org.nz 

  




